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Community College

Date March 28, 2018
To: Proposers of Record

RE: CANCELLATION NOTICE: Request for Proposal (RFP) #1803 Communication
Access Services

Pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rule 137-047-670(2)(a) Chemeketa Community College
has cancelled the above referenced RFP, due to a process flaw, which could be
misinterpreted as having different meanings.

The College appreciates the time and effort each firm went through preparing their response
and apologizes for any inconveniences this may have caused. Any information provided is
consider confidential and not subject to public records request. The College has destroyed
and deleted all Proposals submitted via email.

The College will notify all firms that have submitted a Proposal once the new RFP is
available.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Chemeketa Community College.
Sincerely,
Mera N et
/
Mariah Martinez

Procurement Analyst

Copy: Karen Alexander, Director, Student Accessibility Services

Location: 4000 Lancaster Drive NE, Salem, OR
Mailing Address: PO Box 14007, Salem, OR 97309-7070
General Information: 503.399.5000 chemeketa.edu



